
1

From: cityclerk
Subject: FW: Twinberry Trailer Park

From: Dorothy Janse <*Redacted*>  
Sent: Monday, April 3, 2023 8:28 PM 
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: Twinberry Trailer Park 

Attention Mayor Yu and Council Members,  

Being a recent resident to a modular home, it's been the best decision for my husband and I as we wanted to 
downsize.  We have been very impressed with the new modern look of the modular homes nowadays and they 
can be customized. A new development of a trailer park at Twinberry drive would be a  great idea for seniors, 
first time home buyers, people looking to downsize, and low income families.  Being in a neighbourhood would 
also encourage engagements between families with children.  Considering there has been more people moving 
to Prince George, we need more affordable housing in order to sustain people to stay in our community to 
increase our economy and businesses. 

Thank you so much for your time. 

Dorothy 


